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From: janetluce132
To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored)
Subject: Huna bourough
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 4:22:55 PM

You don't often get email from janetluce132@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Sent from my Galaxy
I am opposed to the forming of the Huna bourough as I live in a small satellite  community
that will have little to no representation and does not benefit that much from the borough as
proposed.  
       Sincerely.     Janet Luce
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